
 
To Whom It May Concern,       2/14/25 

 

 My name is Todd Gilstrap and I own two different outdoor guiding companies in 

Oregon.  A whitewater rafting company, Oregon River Experiences and a 

hiking/biking/snowshoe/xc skiing company, NW Discoveries.  I am writing in regards to 

the current legislation bill   HB 3140 and my support for it. 

 

The current Oregon laws make it very uneasy as an operator for the outdoor recreation 

field.  Knowing that I am paying high insurance rates anyways and that in Oregon, where 

90% of my operations are the regular waiver that is signed is fairly worthless in the eye’s 

of the state. 

 

I run safe operations and pay for good insurance, it is unreasonable that Oregon operates 

in a different manner than most other states, especially given how much revenue is 

created from the outdoor recreation industry.   

 

Thank you for your consideration of reading this letter.   
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